
District 4 Report for Virtual AWSC meeting – August 22, 2020 
Our District Meetings continue during this challenging time using Zoom.  Generally, we have had 
between 15 – 20 join these virtual get-togethers.  And we have been able to keep the District’s business 
operating with a special public outreach meeting and continued reporting from several of our chairs. We 
will have our August meeting on the 15th when we plan to discuss the following topics (from our agenda) 
along with the regular updates. 

TOPICS 
1) Upcoming District elections 
2) Assembly discussion 
          RL / GL PowerPoint  
          Alateen - zoom meeting (FL) 
          Voting results 
3) Area / World Service – documents from Cindy 
4) Remaining panel planning (D4) 
5) Literature distribution? 
6) "App" from World Service? 
7) Other topics? 

 

Our DISL, Roz, has reviewed and reformatted our District voting procedures which will be reviewed by 
a small committee.   

Our groups continue to meet in various ways: Zoom, conference call and “social distanced” in-person.   

We have also had a few newcomers, which is exciting given these challenging days.  Many, many thanks 
goes out to our Telephone Chairperson, Saima, who has been providing meeting contact 
information to callers.  Sometimes “old-school” methods are most useful! 

District 4 had 12 voting members and 2 non-voting members at the July Virtual Assembly!  Our GRs 
expressed a lot of enthusiasm for participating.  We were all very impressed with the Virtual Assembly 
team! 

That’s all the news since Assembly! 

Sandy - DR 

Roz - DISL 


